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Statement by
the Republic of Slovenia
at the
46th Session of the UPR Working Group – Review of Viet Nam

Geneva, 7 May 2024

Mr President,

Slovenia commends the delegation of Viet Nam for the national report, its presentation today and the commitment to the UPR process.

We commend Viet Nam for dedicating a substantial share of national budget to education and training.

Slovenia would like to make the following recommendations:
· to improve funding for and availability of sexual and reproductive health care, services and information for young people and among ethnic minorities;
· to extend a standing invitation to special procedures.

Thank you.
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